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Colne Neighbourhood Development Plan 

Examination Arrangements Update 

 

Purpose of this Note 

This Note provides an update to the note on examination arrangements sent on 21 December 

2022. 

The timetable for the examination 

I have largely completed the background reading. This includes the submitted documents, the 

accompanying evidence and the representations received on the Plan. I have now started to 

prepare the clarification note.  

I will be visiting the neighbourhood area next week. This will allow me to finalise the clarification 

note and incorporate any details which arise from the time that I spend in the neighbourhood 

area. Once the note has been sent, the examination will have reached Stage 3 (as identified 

in the earlier note).  

Given the nature of the questions which will be raised in the clarification note it will suggest 

that a response is prepared by mid-February 2023 (subject to the capacity of the Town Council 

to do so). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Andrew Ashcroft 

Independent Examiner 

Colne Neighbourhood Development Plan 

9 January 2023 

 

 

 

 

 


